
 
 

BROXTOWE BOROUGH COUNCIL 
 
Public Notice - Intended disposal of land at the rear of   
Bramcote Crematorium, Coventry Lane, Bramcote, 
Nottingham  
 

Notice is hereby given that Broxtowe Borough Council 
intends to dispose of surplus land (as outlined in red on the 
plan below) by way of a freehold disposal. 
 
Any relevant representation’s or interest in acquiring the 
land should be made in writing and addressed to Peter 
Goodrick or Nick Hawkes at Broxtowe Borough Council, 
Foster Avenue, Beeston Nottingham NG9 1AB or by email 
to property@broxtowe.gov.uk  no later than 5:00pm on 25th  
January 2023. 
 
A plan of the land to be disposed can also be found on the 
Council’s website on www.broxtowe.gov.uk.  
 
Dated: 4th January 2023 
Broxtowe Borough Council  
Foster Avenue 
Beeston  
Nottingham  
NG9 1AB 
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